
NOTICE OF PROPOSED GUIDANCE DOCUMENT 
2019 Spring Driver Training School Newsletter 

 
Pursuant to Wis. Stat. s. 227.112, the Wisconsin Department of Transportation is hereby 

seeking comment on 2019 Spring Driver Training School Newsletter, a proposed guidance 

document. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS AND DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION 

Comments may be submitted to the Wisconsin Department of Transportation for 1 
day by: 
1. Department’s website: https://appengine.egov.com/apps/wi/dot/guidance-
docs?guidDocId=DMV982 

2. Mailing written comments to: 
Division of Motor Vehicles 
Wisconsin Department of Transportation 
4822 Madison Yards Way 
PO Box 7336 
Madison, WI  53707-7336 

 
WEBSITE LOCATION OF FINAL GUIDANCE DOCUMENT 
The final version of this guidance document will be posted at wisconsindot.gov to allow 
for ongoing comment. 
 
AGENCY CONTACT 

DOTDMVGuidanceDocs@DOT.WI.GOV 
 

https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/home.aspx
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Important training opportunities 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Annual Governor's Conference on Highway Safety 
is Wisconsin's premier gathering of traffic safety experts. Join them 
August 21-22 in the Wisconsin Dells.   
 
Wisconsin DMV will conduct a pre-conference workshop on August 
20th. All driver training school owners and instructors are 
encouraged to attend to learn about DTS Program Updates and 
Information, DMV Medical Information, Real ID, and GDL 
Restriction information. You can also meet face-to-face with DMV 
staff for a Q & A session.  
 
The pre-conference workshop is free. All owners and instructors are 
also able to register for the Governor's Conference on Highway 
Safety at the $95 discounted rate. 
 
This year's pre-conference DMV workshop with not meet continuing 
education (CEU) requirements. However, workshops on the 
following days will meet the traffic-safety content requirement.  
 
Watch for email for more details on the pre-conference workshop. 
Here are more details on the workshops and speakers at this 
year's Governor's Conference on Highway Safety. Please note, the 
cut off date for registration will be on August 1, 2019. 
 
 
Other continuing education updates 
To conduct your own continuing education workshop, please submit 
your agenda to DMV's Driver Training School 
(dotdrvrtrnschool@dot.wi.gov) for review. The agenda should 
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DTS contact updates 

As you may know, Amber 
Jankowski has resigned from the 
Division of Motor Vehicles to 
pursue other avenues and to 
spend more time with her growing 
family.   
 
For all driver training school 
questions and concerns, please 
continue to call Octavia Powell or 
Alicia Buckingham at: 
 608-264-7495 or e-mail: 
dotdrvrtrnschool@dot.wi.gov.  
 
For additional help, resources, or 
guidance, you may also contact: 
TRU Lead: 
Wayne Georgeson 
Wayne.georgeson@dot.wi.gov   
 
Or  
 
TRU Supervisor:  
Shaun Peterson 
Shaun.peterson@dot.wi.gov  
 

Tools for students 

Your students can learn which 
documents they need to bring to a 
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include the date, time, location, the number of instructors attending, 
the topics covered and the duration. 
 
Online courses and workshops are also an option for continuing 
education. To attend an online workshop, please submit information 
on the topics covered and duration to dotdrvrtrnschool@dot.wi.gov. 

 
 

Adding a vehicle requires form and proof of insurance 

When you add a new vehicle to your fleet, submit both form 
MV3264 and proof of insurance on that vehicle. Your vehicle will not 
be added to your school record until we have proof of insurance. 

 
 

DEC update: password recovery, errors 

Forgot your login and/or password? First, check the WAMS 
account recovery page. WisDOT staff is not able to assist in 
recovering WAMS account information. 
  
Received a DEC error when submitting a completion? Please 
take a screen shot of the error message then send it 
to dotdrvrtrnschool@dot.wi.gov.  The photo will help us troubleshoot 
the problem.  

 
 

Work zone awareness: keep workers and drivers alive 

Construction season is underway 
New drivers should be extra cautious when driving through work 
zones.   
 
Preliminary data shows 3,157 crashes were recorded in Wisconsin 
work zones in 2018, causing nine deaths and 1,274 injuries. 
Tailgating is the most commonly identified factor, while distracted 
driving and alcohol/drug use continue to be prevalent factors. 

 
Major highway construction and rolling maintenance operations, as 
well as emergency response, municipal projects and utility work 
along local roads are all forms of road construction drivers may 
experience.  
 
What should students do? 

• Drive safely, avoid distractions and obey posted speed 
limits.  

• Be courteous and patient.  

Wisconsin DMV by using the 
interactive Driver License Guide.  

 
 

Texting behind the wheel: It 
Can Wait! 
 
Research shows that 81% of 
people admit to texting 
behind the wheel.  
 
Wisconsin State Patrol teams 
up with AAA and AT&T to 
host It Can Wait events at 
high schools across the 
state.  
 
These assemblies include a 
distracted driving simulator, 
short films featuring stories of 
teenage boys killed by 
distracted driving (Caleb's 
story and Forrest's story). 
 
The events encourage teens 
to take the pledge to keep 
their eyes on the road and 
not their phones.  
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• Set a good example for others on the road. 

• Visit WisDOT's Work Zone Safety page for more tips and 
information. 

 
 

Spring brings out motorcycles: "look twice" 

May is national "Motorcycle Safety Awareness Month" and the 
Wisconsin State Patrol is asking motorcyclists and all other 
motorists to share the road, be alert and safe. 
 
Failure to yield the right of way to another vehicle (state law 346.18) 
can result in a $175 citation, but penalties are much more severe if 
the violation results in someone getting injured or killed.  
 
In 2018 in Wisconsin, there were 2,074 motorcycle crashes, 1,678 
motorcyclists injured and 81 motorcycle fatalities. 
 
Motorcyclists have two options to get the required Class M license: 
pass a motorcycle driving skills test at a DMV service center; or 
successfully complete a WisDOT-approved rider education course. 
Motorcyclists who successfully complete an approved safety course 
earn a skills test waiver used to obtain their Class M license. 

 
 

Click it or Ticket enforcement underway 
Not wearing your seat belt? Think again!  
 
Law enforcement agencies across Wisconsin will patrol in greater 
numbers for longer hours looking for unbuckled motorists as part of 
the Click It or Ticket mobilization beginning Monday, May 20 and 
through Sunday, June 2. 
 
State law allows police to stop and cite 
motorists for failing to wear a safety 
belt. In addition, drivers can be cited 
for every unbuckled passenger in their 
vehicle. Penalties are higher for 
transporting unrestrained children.  

 
 

How not to lose your DMV paperwork 

 

 

 

The Motorists Handbook is 
available free online in various 
formats. Students can download a 
version and carry rules for the road 
with them.  

 
 

Classroom Tools 

No distractions while behind the 
wheel 
Please continue to stress to 
inexperienced -- and all drivers -- 
that a car is not a phone booth. Put 
away all distractions.  
 
Not only dangerous, it is illegal to 
talk on a hand-held mobile device 
while driving through a work zone. 
Violators face fines of up to $40 on 
first offense and $100 for 
subsequent offenses. 

 
 

 

http://secure-web.cisco.com/1lATWvDbS0ZDe66YKHjn4w78FZ9aAtheibu9GsbkEwpxV4EGx89OKgxZsZlZcV2HGm4smlu4-PFTIE3K_wzSWKe0_Q82dHxaWS5YkT_EXTK5YLx0x5ZES5WkwRIILugjphXem13CusUgIHav_mZIwUH8ej7pjMuGUZ3fQaaala301-8rhXKuIa3Uc4bSxwDohaGQkBs2VX5BvWfpxglplfVAxkqM5aOdJAeDoR_B7V7BsxMq5YKSEDy0R3E2w9gPN/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwisconsindot.gov%252FPages%252Fsafety%252Feducation%252Fworkzone%252Fdefault.aspx
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1K3IolkwzPOPmgxXdJzVljUayaKpWWbjXlWVA3e8J9hb05LarJCR54p3r4-VV3puacAdPmqRu0HSOSjzFopWlqLH6Y0cESJGBNt7Jk2SLOv89EOH1oinCEL4KzUycUeDy7KFku9LMNGb3PG_4qizNi0ZnqALrhG-hLiv6otP_UMWqG13r1oV6TUcSIzDJ2uPsEDsm-9BX3V_gT48QeACVWsWrOq6PcU8TSdmscXdfN9D72jprS6OjD-CoIWq8MT_i/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwisconsindot.gov%252FPages%252Fdmv%252Flicense-drvs%252Fhow-to-apply%252Fhandbook.aspx


Today's students are connected to their phones. Wisconsin DMV 
offers many online resources to help make students' lives easier: 

• Sign up to receive driver license renewal reminders by 
email/text: eNotify  

• Find out what documents to bring to the DMV, pre-fill forms 
and submit electronically: Driver License Guide 

• Schedule the road test online: Road Test 

 

  

 
Absolute sobriety law 
All drivers under 21 years are required by law to drive 100% sober. Prom, 
graduation parties and sporting events are great times to celebrate safely.  
 

 
 
    Stay Connected 
 

 

 

Check out these past issues of Between the Lines Driver Training 
School Newsletter 

• Summer 2018 

• Spring 2018 

• Fall 2017 

• Summer 2017 

• Spring 2017 

• Winter 2017 

• Fall 2016 

• Spring/Summer 2016 

• Fall 2015 

 

Share the road with ATV 
Some communities now allow 
ATV/UTVs to use local roads. 
Learn more about the law, 
resources available and follow 
these safety tips:  

• Watch for riders.  

• When approaching an 
ATV/UTVs on the road, 
slow down and be patient 
for a safe opportunity to 
pass. ATV/UTVs are much 
wider than bicycles so 
more room is needed to 
safely pass. 

• Always eliminate 
distractions, be patient and 
stay focused. 

 

  
  

 
Wisconsin Division of Motor Vehicles | Driver Training 

dotdrvrtrnschool@dot.wi.gov 

   

 
Copyright © 2019. All Rights Reserved. 

   

http://secure-web.cisco.com/1qzdr8bW9fv_qiB9D_wLCgH2UxSheL8CPHhqgU_LAhKty3K1XfoEZJdsI3Iq6BeCv5JNSjD-XiQ3hbj4k5m3aIvYda134p1WYzTxMoOnXiRFcPQ_6D7v7G5ehdI6dtUGoOhzkuWc39j8JQY6b12d2Zrc-2w7VgT8hYmR94arqHAeGDaH8hXE6Lylfq8rJ1VTF2Qif0gChT0AJ_R5MWI2OfV64Toy9W-b7GWrbSwB1mCvOuKSqkeUozM2mg7EewC1p/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fwisconsindot.gov%252FPages%252Fonline-srvcs%252Frenew-licens%252Fenotify-default.aspx
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1T9ELLS6BllKZ6huBrzbpqwX_DnLmJ9ZimClACTALtOV2i4RwPFW1rGTIBG3YpyjCs_xCzwUIixvVUY7jizX18DYdCa9UFqXJIqKKB2CST_lJJgglzF0ulcSsGEFLkIQ9CO5v6aIHnGohEv1YBZe1W3VpCN0msim9ugDDRrAqk-14IoI0YuD2xMBVuu1TPbZpX1B9pz3M5ooqsPGTUZmcJC3ZrNy4POWHi3X9NyqUnPwI6eZxI4mYSL5bR9h76t5w/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fapp.wi.gov%252FDLGuides%252F
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1v6j27LfEoRNqcNdxUWBR7OdT3xTKc9PP0CqehNXTdubwIfeHjTRkoFe7f31a7lrawjfD6ukJvInZV6ZiIaKQQ3K1xL80k8UYqVx8Fg43YvNNaYLklIurWtcaDaEkmeJy3qkY68HVW--4rcTpxY0TOU8TnOSicg_JHqih8qpsS96SN6urhMI5GzhtKUSkBvD3NJuUG_gZqGbmxKQdlDHo3sQgnY86fsTK6VzlCukN4cN5MfOOxGDJsWpqux63bQIG/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwisconsindot.gov%252FPages%252Fonline-srvcs%252Fsch-road-test%252Fschedule.aspx
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1idiplNrf4dajbug8cDXxoTscSMq8jv8IKmWH1U_XaEJRlb9neeOpDAf0ububy3TiSCw8M4GjVBPJwVNOmbkgiByWAtaZZIMLTRaoSGYacKlEbSmrioc-GBuyHzv3z3NHYn6zXWTaXFrbxcWZ_HQQzIFpLb10bdgWaU11_LCdV-6PL4VuYEuL_jmiiYao3ptZP2DYRUuu434lUgEoR_7otWAP0odepO03TCCRYkqgFxv-qfl692JY9WzCxAwtkKOj/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fwisconsindot.gov%252FPages%252Fsafety%252Feducation%252Fdrunk-drv%252Fddlaw.aspx
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1eX_xC_5FgDqExnr1TPX4DHFcX84IttAupDWqt5d2IWp60qurmJ8BLIq4oAIKI9oeums2EJwFcm7qXXZrqO9CC1sRuFv4I5Y8bO4IYxbn6tBDCQUO4ndjiRPIQuOy40mLmth8jkwShDDJo61p3N8OyuucBzkhDNS97T-g3US19FR3D-A2bnm6xBtMjcYdkE0PAiSfUAAdjc2RPTvPkSN-mhwoErt4d3Tq8UfUS4_l9LlJvHqe5q1iXTEZxJvcHokdtSB2yqaLZCHJuqkvUbFsuA/https%3A%2F%2Fui.constantcontact.com%2Frnavmap%2Femcf%2Femail%2Fview%3Fflow%3Dview%26camefrom%3Dview%26campaign%3Da021ea02-37b8-426f-9e1c-49520c689ece%26id%3Dpreview
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1zi7lINhjTwPJQLCyf5MwgLWHcDw74WjadULXfjzEpGv2hw8hYlEN-0ozCuq26MXfdPGI9dJR96F7xxjyN3UefzemzoQNt6lL7qbkT34OgnXU0JgUdeYEmdle8HKnMWInN71ik1f28VgNYrKozuii7y5GpWvPvbDG4jYwK3eSOqByiV8zX7WOIisbHEnikIn1ByLk21yiAak5aLLGwL_0N3EgagWmT7z2UlcX1t52-z5nJxWI52ECQfuB4ECce2HxtFBnalnf82vgnl5Oo3aBow/https%3A%2F%2Fui.constantcontact.com%2Frnavmap%2Femcf%2Femail%2Fview%3Fflow%3Dview%26camefrom%3Dview%26campaign%3D4ec33a88-87fd-447e-8e37-bc918594a9a9%26id%3Dpreview
http://secure-web.cisco.com/14A172uZAUjbHoH5hsFrzDEBmM3urMkNVuF1_RN_MVR6A_siftnYFeuuIlOEfyY2V4a82e4Ff5wFByjSCQw1ogHovPyGuqKJbJ48RMgt3b7pk6DXSNpwmfQXhlgTHtMPDF4NRlV_eLJ-2ROB7c613ikP9RyCF_ttD1Q0L6j0P3DRasJWE8CmFTTbXfu0asnCMmVlmZKUTrfz8q8K6TksH99Eb53ZQv4uVYnBfwT0lebRsj4ZDYG0ZpL24sswatpg3/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fconta.cc%252F2A8OjBL
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1fvF1IzET48_plsGSFRcgQ2LRt3ktt0d7niZ5zIDR2JfQ_jE0gpQcCIEo_5ak-_3DA5_-zC37ha0FeCJCCxqFvsFiEEn8i9m3nFLxnigjZC3HS76Y002FCKuL-cQBp5tbLQLeSrhO2oauMcoOgzeGEdOq0oze5gwclH6yxzMTp2vanlF5gPTpczhaXFS-PPz3RFsTjQl0PwhHG9I8GgdSx_TwDPOQBPJJOod3Gw3ZFWTsdPkWHvhi8tVsAQgO5Bsc/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fconta.cc%252F2xp9qze
http://secure-web.cisco.com/10euca1qw6jCdbK45qPCcDaXuacG0p1rZ4fEv5cFyw8Dm5q8vuJgIl3ebIjbUi-q3Nw_-2cOkcRYVSUdH1-yNu_AeJr46v-WKfVUuSwS4a32uX08L55BdAW0-UL38VQVKgXU-9DjnBsiv6HEEtsAJm0jviMZNyvbVdM_82WMVkvv3hePBqU2rubX2o6VzVGhb0lgbGXXO7_zQC6aTIgDAQHdtD97YdhFAAP-ghce7SSGWyFTCFn00ZiDB3rWWttvV/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fconta.cc%252F2H2tGWZ
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1AHEhcbxJ3AdQqJFKM5g3RclVCzNwZ0qFmiWdIgZOiYgB-zaInqpujAraaUv28wM-6J8x7ImCv4kxIC2_T5mDN-yxh9TFiH5LbiSbWW6J3PZKd93OrJjt-e5NUkj_q56Ij3xfWUoNsGBfqBH-4cFS6xDxmjRXLTW9ocJ2Vt-TF6mrMHTaJz7xZYPuJPSNcCpmjqZK-mHXcTFhv4jZ2OOFVCvp9p3MkeFfNJ7CIMpmz0uomT8w5Rr4maSCQ_qYtQCd/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fconta.cc%252F2xr2e5A
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1WwkJVCbsX49EVbQ2Oo5gYgcPnRgb98MCMgk3zmVAy4SM1_NfVEr7nPdiXNd4CmDNQGHbtbD0nmsotkVrAvMB3DgM7s_oej8pqrzX_oYlXrVnThKvqho__9d-wiJbo6gj27AFi-Eo0DM05aORyDF0ALADzBj3Kb0lgdX7s1nRaJGNExKG0Mc4QnQz593dx0bq6hupnU36zXP8sf_aLVfBJ_woX_3gAXZvxvXmRbaRv9t1PeplJcx30C2OihJ2nNsi/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fconta.cc%252F2xr3aqC
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1Q1MU4cKwzVY42w0hgbu1wSSXmR02niq9UW4b2nBlOgMis4beehWqxkQpozpmUfmPKlYVi1Cku48yMuyUvERI7a0RJ4H2HhHU2dY3hCZni_Fn8x4kU265aIyNwke1HOJ6JIF9WEtoU2DuWK0ywZaBcGr00TqB55ywm5zhPDOeVMD50KOSZPPkXi_awM9sbGZrKw8Wj8t_EMBtiHUhsF8WBpVVfYeuTAlMdRXe8Ii-9qbjjTlSnLSRejSzMfJeK0-I/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fconta.cc%252F2xrItL9
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1IfFmaTFbo6yQnS0M9fRyp5NC3_CURG8V3hHqFEoQqaBbGtnU421c31iDRGu_zZGvbfTDAxxghIEiEyXwo5FQlYIOcOuSsWAP892IWqWctYRHqzvbhpkaeYD2-ZcZS_DABl3uXr1DJSDmDSv_Hs0qQ7jKsD8AoW2S4Lx6BvKsmNv7UBOCUczeNj_1TNRKm7Z-w14oHYW927Z-tgFVDGHOzoxQHs870s-Uk4wDbx7njkn1nQHBySFhsZgE8ks83n15/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fconta.cc%252F2srs0AX
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1vomZ-0dIa5kpesMlcdr7VaNhLSCd6JXnJlzvvoNewosWXZC1-W_1eM467LgT15_xDt8mZppm84DUjBB5_3_2ML_wNnHNxsT643n0G-4uxUsPbJ1E7exhiOsoU8rdIyVUp12gxsSpeJrsOwWqL36kpqDQDOxgS0QQ6nUXDX5u1LJYiC1yvJ2_1SKdN6LPxCToL-VVfaw-Mrs5bBixZRGFu2gjOKOwoB2tl2Nv0aLi0qxjGoIqS2BwPDEep5DguSEx/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fwisconsindot.gov%252FPages%252Fdoing-bus%252Freal-estate%252Fpermits%252Fatv-utv.aspx
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1vomZ-0dIa5kpesMlcdr7VaNhLSCd6JXnJlzvvoNewosWXZC1-W_1eM467LgT15_xDt8mZppm84DUjBB5_3_2ML_wNnHNxsT643n0G-4uxUsPbJ1E7exhiOsoU8rdIyVUp12gxsSpeJrsOwWqL36kpqDQDOxgS0QQ6nUXDX5u1LJYiC1yvJ2_1SKdN6LPxCToL-VVfaw-Mrs5bBixZRGFu2gjOKOwoB2tl2Nv0aLi0qxjGoIqS2BwPDEep5DguSEx/http%3A%2F%2Fr20.rs6.net%2Ftn.jsp%3Ft%3Didko5t5ab.0.0.vbhpchpab.0%26id%3Dpreview%26r%3D3%26p%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fwisconsindot.gov%252FPages%252Fdoing-bus%252Freal-estate%252Fpermits%252Fatv-utv.aspx
mailto:dotdrvrtrnschool@dot.wi.gov


 

Wisconsin Department of Transportation, Driver Training, 

4822 Madison Yards Way, 225 South, Madison, WI 53705 

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email} 

Forward this email | About our service provider 

Sent by dotdrvrtrnschool@dot.wi.gov in collaboration with 
 

Try email marketing for free today!  

 

 

 

 

 

 
THIS IS A TEST EMAIL ONLY. 
This email was sent by the author for the sole purpose of testing a draft message. If you believe you have received the 
message in error, please contact the author by replying to this message. Constant Contact takes reports of abuse very 
seriously. If you wish to report abuse, please forward this message to abuse@constantcontact.com. 
 

https://secure-web.cisco.com/1AFy7P8K5bWfxwtbnwjuXc4i71R2oBEFZDvyqRFPex6aLw845JIini9muqLlTLCA7aIkuMJvduYTNuSfAUncXvr6qry1idw7L-2iq9d7sxJvvyEMrPykP6clLjohPYg1049krkRH3x_7T0BvMCSELJUiXpnXe6P2DLwEZ5YZ810hQOAsX_qY4JKiuXxNr5THEcOT-0LXiaGrxdU0DpuhTCoiP6qX1k1aeW8h55gKaugMpap3DvII9r_Dnqa7--7zjwwwcULwHu6E1DlgZ-bTAmA/https%3A%2F%2Fvisitor.constantcontact.com%2Fdo%3Fp%3Dun%26mse%3D001-6IwbJ5x2DrzIHH34yDlP-gOXTjupXu-%26t%3D001ZbMZB68ycv487bqfAB2PkQ%253D%253D%26id%3D001b-xBWU3VMkcHWiWLQLqyb8Z65qYvXV9D%26llr%3Dvbhpchpab
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1LUQg5OASpsAiT5ZNNYMo8pDkNNGB5iJPM0FH0vVja5g1pm6mA-0iAonIvoUXeXsoijnZQwNWx3UaqEULAY6L_euVG9M4SDvdKpVQdNEgz9vbzh8G8-QLd1JznDWgmXpFQkfftdtIVKsQptVABba9M0_BN0GyaB_hKH1rjAW8MhLD-P3nynvdzhJgm6itLBs2MbiVN0FQss7c5srE4r07lRjtCF80e-yyQmHmDxyrWfV8BWJIT3B47uTm6v2a6m8kP4ttDEtddiJR5CQojO5Daw/https%3A%2F%2Fui.constantcontact.com%2Fsa%2Ffwtf.jsp%3Fllr%3Dvbhpchpab%26m%3D1115855232053%26ea%3Dopa.exec%40dot.wi.gov%26a%3D1132393343080%26id%3Dpreview
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1bDIXLIYildSS5LADxJhsr2AKk2iaMVemFlbFBQAKWI6LQIXgaU3KPwUB7H7A_WXRgLPJDilOMhlX-tpngk4tq2Zu0yB51ZuvLzPKSWsGitzvgVB8pcYotAIxLPd0vgp2mjd0OkLJUnGM-gVYABS-7n8VgCw9FmHv_y8lz-ek0fYqa10E5FDaGOuEnOzEBK-W12zRnIUR_TPr9DbFThEpgEFXcsVft5N_wdHSfgA3kWZbshGh2VT5m78rDz_aXSiZ85meYtY0nbM_2LZiparniKAdhdkzgkPJ6gHhIXKUglg/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.constantcontact.com%2Flegal%2Fservice-provider%3Fcc%3Dabout-service-provider
mailto:dotdrvrtrnschool@dot.wi.gov
http://secure-web.cisco.com/1nGwX8WbDnaw9U_4F_Ck4q3pupwAP7Th_XWixumBF7wCwzf7kFvgOrTP0lejpRlacFQV0CSGfnlTkIoLJ63-UzRgwlL1g8Xa5bPRILGqXxc5jG2XXdzKBVnaSM7uJLlPlTYV20qOz0hNYMsrbmPSRqm0k-hQizCtaPlxb28jOXQg5b0ihfjIaIACrlKegucXBfi9B3RZLKQxy-w3UM4VTiDgDLumi992P-aLB6pRO4wjwmttJtuJlAVU8qS60djF7RQjOxMePgFg8GlD2bTYYNWkxfBZBSuXb20WrnHHQn_U/http%3A%2F%2Fwww.constantcontact.com%2Findex.jsp%3Fcc%3DBasicWLC%26rmc%3DVF19_V8
mailto:abuse@constantcontact.com

	NOTICE OF PROPOSED GUIDANCE DOCUMENT - DMV 2019SpringDTSNews
	Draft_2019 Spring DTS Newsletter

